-----Original Message-----

From: Heather Field [mailto:heather@covenantfn.org]

Sent: Monday, June 09, 2003 3:57 PM

To: Rabbi Shai Gluskin

Subject: RE: Questions Regarding TorahQuest Proposal Preparation

Do you think these changes would address some of the concerns of the evaluators and make our proposal stronger? 

THE CHANGES MAKE SENSE.  I AM ESPECIALLY PLEASED TO SEE THAT YOU HAVE CLARIFIED YOUR GOALS FOR THE GRANT PERIOD AND BEYOND.  TRAINING TWO CADRES FOR SHORTER PERIODS OF TIME AND USING THE FIRST CADRE AS MENTORS FOR THE SECOND ALSO MAKES GOOD SENSE.  DO YOU HAVE A PLAN FOR HOW YOU WILL WORK WITH TEACHERS BEYOND THESE TWO YEARS? 

THE MAXIMUM REQUEST PER YEAR IS $50,000.  IF THERE IS A COMPELLING REASON TO "FRONT-LOAD" THE GRANT INSTALLMENTS FEEL FREE TO DO SO, BUT I WOULD NOT SUGGEST GOING MUCH HIGHER THAN $50,000 FOR A GIVEN YEAR. 

I HOPE THIS IS HELPFUL. 

BEST, 

HEATHER 

